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My family and I will be in upstate New York this weekend but I wanted to give you some 
brief information for the Board Meeting. 
 
After having attended meets across the state this summer, I am confident we have good 
people in control of our equipment.  I do not anticipate any major purchases in the 
upcoming year.  All of the regions have very new equipment and at least some 
maintenance is being done on all of it. 
 
Not that this needs to be an agenda item any time soon, but how do you feel about VSI 
buying LED scoreboards for use at Championship meets where the in-house system is 
nonexistent or inadequate?  CTS has a system that can be purchased one line at a time for 
$1500 per line.  The scoreboard is driven by the console and does not need a laptop 
interface device. 
 
That's it for the equipment guy.   
Matt 
 


